
NEPTUNE CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there will be a VIRTUAL Special Board Meeting held on Wednesday, July 1, 
2020, at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss Personnel. 
 
This notice is given in compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act, PL 1975, Chapter 231.  This 
meeting is open to the public, however, portions of the meeting will be closed to the public.  Any 
business which may properly come before the Board will be discussed.  No formal action will be taken. 
 
Yvonne Hellwig 
Interim Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 


